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Is your Lollipop person the sweetest?  
School Crossing Supervisor of the Year Award 

 
As part of our commitment to the ongoing safety of your students, School 
Crossing’s Victoria, together with your local council, is looking for the 
‘Supervisor of the Year’ 2019/2020. 
 
There are seven regions across the state. A winner will be selected in each 
region, and the overall winner, will be selected from the regional winners. The 
winner of the 2017/2018 Supervisor of the Year is Margaret Coulson from the 
City of Greater Geelong and School Crossing’s Victoria would like to enlist 
your help to boost this year’s nominations. 
 
It is our goal to reach as many parents, residents and school staff as possible 
and by involving them in the nomination process encourage all road users to 
think about, and reward, the active role the Supervisors play in the safety of 
their children.  
 
Your support of this program will help ensure your Crossing Supervisor is 
shown the appreciation they deserve. We would appreciate if you could 
include the attached advert in your next school newsletter. 
 
Nominations are open now, and close on Friday 8th May 2020 go to the 
School Crossings Victoria website www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au and 
complete an online nomination. 
 
Thankyou for taking the time to read this letter and I hope you will be able to 
support this initiative.  
 
 

http://www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au/

